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August28, 2018 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information & Privacy 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act (the "Act" ) 

I am responding to your request of July 13, 2018 for: 

Lists (in excel format) of all properties in the past five years in Metro Vancouver 
where a development permit application has been filed for a new residential multi­
unit construction, which include but not be limited to the following: 

• Exact address of the property; 
Status of the application; 
Number of units; 
Number of storeys; 
Type of dwelling; and 
Developer and/or owner. 

Date Range: June 30, 2013 to June 30, 2018. 

All responsive records are attached. 

Please note that in 2016 the City transitioned our permit management system. Due to the way 
the data was transitioned between the system and the system configurations, data is presented 
differently. Any active development permits not issued or in review were converted , so these 
permits may appear in both spreadsheets. 

Please also note that the data provided represents the City of Vancouver, not Metro Vancouver. 
Lastly, information regarding the number of units, storeys, and types of dwelling is not available. 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review any 
matter related to the City's response to your request. The Act allows you 30 business days from 
the date you receive this notice to request a review by writing to: Office of the Information & 
Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) the request number 
assigned to your request (#04-1000-20-2018-389); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your 
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original request for information sent to the City of Vancouver; and 4) detailed reasons or 
grounds on which you are seeking the review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if you 
have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

Cobi Fftconer, FOI S~anager, for 
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Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information & Privacy 
Barbara. vanfraassen@vancouver.ca 
453 W. 12th Avenue Vancouver BC VSY 1 V4 
Phone: 604.873.7999 
Fax: 604.873.7419 
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